
20 August Lee 

Bruce Feter john 

1OS-EK E Ticonderoga Drive 

Westerville, QOH 

Dear Bruce, 

Thanks for your letter and feedback on the field reports material. 
['m glad the printout was legible. TT changed ribbons after I printed 

that out and found out that it makes a world of difference. Hope that 

this letter shows it. 

Enclosed are photos of ibis in flight and ibis nest. Both were taken 

by Erik Munsean of Ames an iS July at Jemmerson Slough, Dickinsen 

County Cjust west of Spirit Lake), Iowa. Tom Fent is also going toa 

look at them but IT hope that they might be usuful for American Birds. 

T haven't seen anything more of the hummingbird photos. 

[ gent my report early because I left on vacation an 6 August. When Tf 

returned, I had a few late reports waiting for me. The only things of 

CONSEQUENCE were: 

Snewy Eqgret--an immature at DeSoto NWR on 26 Jul and & immatures in 

Fremont Co. an 27 Jul (both Babs and Loren Padelford, Bellevue, NE) 

Cooper's Hawk-~a nest mear Saylorville fledged 2&2 young (Bery 

Engebretsen, Johnstan, TA) 

Best ,


